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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
September 19, 2023  

 
The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to 
the following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 
addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed 
Contract Documents for the work. Respondents shall acknowledge this Addendum on the 
Proposal Response Page (PG 38). 

 
 
 

Question 1.  Is any Asbestos Removal involved with the Fire Training Facility Renovation 
Project? 

Answer  No asbestos removal will be required.  
 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 TEXT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


